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Information from Beiarn Grotteklubb (BGK)
A film team visited in summer, with a canoe trip in Løvstadgrotta. The programme is to be shown on TV.
Numerous activities are planned for 2004. Applications have been made for funds to map the caves in Nedre Gråtådal 
and Trolia. The project involves at least 20 caves with roughly 14 km, and the mapping will go on till at least the fall of 
2006. Volunteers are cordially invited.
On July 4 the BGK will arrange a cave rescue exercise in cooperation with Beiarn Red Cross.
Norwegian Broadcasting Corporation has enquired about the possibility of filming under ground in Beiarn with a view 
to produce a TV series on the national park. Also, a request has been received to arrange a wedding in a Beiarn cave.
The twelfth Trolia meeting is planned for September 10-12. The Mountain Sport Group of Drammen will visit and NGF 
members are invited.
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